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Fun for kids this March at Selwyn Libraries  

During March, Selwyn Libraries are hosting visits from Science Alive and a series of Easter 
storytime sessions.  

Science Alive visit Selwyn Libraries each term, offering local children the opportunity to get 
hands-on with fun science experiments and activities. In March they will be visiting local 
libraries to talk about bats and their amazing abilities.   

The sessions run at libraries from 3.30-4.30pm at:  

 Lincoln on Monday 14 March  
 Leeston on Tuesday 15 March 
 Rolleston on Wednesday 16 March  
 Darfield on Monday 21 March.  

 
A gold coin donation is requested per child to assist with Science Alive’s visit costs.  

Family Easter storytime sessions also run at all libraries during March.  

“The storytime sessions will have stories, songs and fun and are aimed at children aged 2 to 
7 but older children, families and grandparents are also very welcome,” says Chrissie 
Walker, Community Librarian - Children and Young People. 

Easter Storytimes run from 6-7pm at libraries at:  

 Darfield on Tuesday 15 March  
 Leeston on Thursday 17 March  
 Rolleston on Tuesday 22 March 
 Lincoln on Wednesday 23 March     

 
The storytimes are free and children can dress in pyjamas for the sessions.  

Booking is required for both Science Alive and Easter storytime sessions and can be done 
online at www.selwynlibraries.co.nz.  Sessions can fill quickly so prompt booking is 
recommended.  

Ends 

Photo attached: Charlotte Wilson (with friends), and other Selwyn Libraries staff are looking 
forward to hosting Easter storytime sessions for kids in March.  
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